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The Long John Carolers will meet at the Horn-in-the-West parking lot at 5:00 p.m., Saturday,
December 22, for their 40th annual gathering.  The public is invited to come “dressed” for the
occasion and join the group for an evening of caroling around town.      For information, contact
Terry Carroll at:  336-480-5344
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